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Helping create safer spaces
KNYSNA - The HRF Safer Spaces 

Camera Project will officially launch 

tomorrow, Friday 1 March. A collaboration 
between the HRF Neighbourhood Watch 
and Allsound Security, the project is paving 
the way to creating a safer space for the areas 

that fall under the watchful eyes of the HRF 
Neighbourhood Watch - Hunters Home, 
Rexford and Fisherhaven. 

The neighbourhood volunteers have been 
funding the existing CCTV camera system 
since its inception seven years ago. "Thanks 
to these dedicated members, multiple street 
cameras were paid for and installed, and 
monitored by Allsound Security during 
agreed times," said director of Allsound 
Security Declan Nurse. 

"These cameras have resulted in many 
successful arrests over the years and have 
been a great deterrent to would-be criminals. 

“With a recent spate of break-ins, it became 
evident that additional cameras would be 
necessary to effectively detect intruders and 
to aid security role players in effective crime 
prevention methods." 

Thus the Safer Spaces concept was born 
and one of its intentions is to include 

a broader base of residents in the area 
contributing towards the installation of 
additional cameras and improving on the 
existing network.

Recent months have highlighted the 
importance of working together. A number 
of joint initiatives between HRF volunteers, 
Allsound Security and members of Knysna 
Police resulted in the arrests of culprits who 
had been targeting the area since October 
2023. According to Rob Jackson of the 
HRF, crime in the area has been reduced 
since their arrests.

At the recent HRF area coordinators 
meeting, the new Allsound Security area-
based response vehicle branding was 
unveiled and the installation of the first 
phase of additional cameras was announced. 

This collaboration is the start of creating 
a safer space together in Hunters Home, 
Rexford and Fisherhaven.

n Blake Linder

Various neighbourhood watch and private security roleplayers attended the launch at Knysna Golf Club.

0800 567 567
Suicide Crisis Helpline

is available
Speak with a counsellor today
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Spec-Savers Audiology celebrates
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We invite you to visit us for a

FREE Hearing Screening!
Take this opportunity to know your hearing status

and ensure your hearing is in top shape.

But that’s not all - there are BIG prizes up for grabs!
Participate in our celebration in-store, and you could be the 

lucky winner of some fantastic prizes.

  What we offer
• FREE hearing screenings

• Noise reduction ear plugs

• Full diagnostic hearing tests

• Hearing aid repairs

• Wax removal

• Swim plugs

• Hearing aids and accessories

• Hearing aid servicing

  Warning signs of possible
  hearing loss

• Frequently asking for repetition

• Turning the TV louder and louder

• Ringing in the ears

• Struggling to hear in the presence of noise

• People appear to be mumbling

KNYSNA MALL 044 312 0973
Shop Z1-02, Knysna Mall (Next to Spar) 
Email: knysnamall@ss-audiology.co.za

A u d i o l o g y

SEDGEFIELD 044 312 0975
Shop 3A, The Sedge Centre (Behind Postnet) 

Audiologists: Michelle Ash & Chèzne Dowd


